From: Regina Taylor [mailto:rnewman1212@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 1:44 PM
To: CityClerk <<u>CityClerk@longbeach.gov</u>>
Cc: Council District 1 <<u>District1@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 2 <<u>District2@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 3 <<u>District3@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 4 <<u>District4@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 5 <<u>District5@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 6 <<u>District6@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 7 <<u>District7@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 8 <<u>District8@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 9 <<u>District9@longbeach.gov</u>>; Mayor <<u>Mayor@longbeach.gov</u>>; Council District 9
Subject: Items 29 & 30 (20-0070 & 200071)BBAC City Council Feb 4

Please add following into public record.

I oppose these two recommendations and request that you do not approve them.

The location covered by this change in zoning has yet to be approved as a viable location (sea level rise, liquefaction zone, etc). Approving the zone change at this point will do nothing to add validity to the project.

Regina Taylor 7th District Resident